
Sanners Lake Rimfire Silhouette Match 
May 13th, 2017 

 
Weather:  Breezy, damp, cool and cloudy...perfectly fine for shooting! 
Number of competitors:  4 
 
The spring monsoons slowly slackened and four shooters showed up to enjoy a soggy spring day of silhouette 
shooting at the first Sanner’s Rimfire Silhouette match of 2017.  After a long winter layoff, the steel soon started 
flying and the race for first place was on!  Jake Swierczek managed to nail five pigs in a row and was ready to 
coast to victory but the turkeys had their revenge as Mark Swierczek caught up and made it a race to the wire.  
A missed pig for Mark spelled the end of the comeback, though, as Jake took the win with a hard fought total 
score of 22, with Mark right behind him at 21, a new personal best!  David and Mary also battled it out in a close 
race for third place, with David squeaking onto the podium with 13 to Mary’s 11.  A very impressive set of scores 
considering the long winter layoff...and the action is only going to get hotter with the weather!     
 
Score summary: 
 

Place Name Chickens Pigs Turkeys Rams Total 

1 Jake Swierczek 7 7 3 5 22 

2 Mark Swierczek 6 6 4 5 21 

3 David Harrell 6 2 3 2 13 

4 Mary Picard 3 4 2 2 11 

  
Congratulations to all the competitors for swatting away the tsunami and slapping some serious steel!  For the 
rest of you thinking about trying it, there’s no better way to test your skillz than steel silhouette shooting.  Grab 
your rimfire rifle and join us at the next match on June 10th! 
 


